NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant of Section § 66.1003(4)(b) of the Wisconsin State Statutes, a notice is hereby given by the Common Council of the City
of Watertown, Wisconsin, that a public hearing will be held on the 20th day of August, 2024 in the Council Chambers of the
Municipal Building, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, Wisconsin at 7:00 P.M., or shortly thereafter, to consider the request of the
City of Watertown (applicant and owner), pursuant to Section § 66.1003(4) of the Wisconsin Statutes, to vacate and discontinue
the following portion of Jones Street, further described as follows:
That part of Jones Street west of the intersection with North First Street and extending west to the Rock River.
All persons wishing to be heard are invited to be present. Written comments may be submitted to City Clerk Megan
Dunneisen, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, W1 53094.
CITY OF WATERTOWN
Brian Zirbes
Zoning & Floodplain Administrator
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